EOSC-Hub T5.1 Meeting 20180216 12:00 CET

Attendees:

- Nicolas Liampotis (GRNET) HERE
- Tim Kreuzer (JUELICH) HERE
- Sander Apweiler (JUELICH) HERE
- Jens Jensen (STFC) HERE
- Mischa Sallé (Nikhef) HERE
- Pavel Weber (KIT) HERE
- Diego Scardaci (EGI Foundation) HERE
- Jouke Roorda (Nikhef)
- DavidG (Nikhef) HERE
- Slavek Licehammer (CESNET) HERE
- Shiraz Memon (JUELICH)
- Marcus Hardt (KIT) HERE

Agenda

- General issues, updates
 - Task participants info/mailing list
- Workplan
 - Review current tasks (responsible person, timeline, etc)
 - Activity id convention:
 - 5.1.**1**.x → B2ACCESS
 - 5.1.2. $x \rightarrow$ Check-in
 - 5.1.3.x → TTS (MasterPortal/WaTTS do we need different ids?)
 - 5.1.4. $x \rightarrow RCauth.eu$
 - 5.1.**5**.x → Perun
 - Integration activities:
 - Collaborative tools (e.g. confluence, mailman)
 - Dependency on B2ACCESS / Check-in integration?
 - Integration with OpenAIRE AAI
 - Document use cases for the AAI integration between OpenAIRE and EOSC-hub

- Pilot identified AAI integration use cases between OpenAIRE and EOSC-hub
- Production integration of the OpenAIRE with EOSC-hub Federated AAI
- Thematic services
- SMART <u>Quality Metrics</u> [due <u>Yesterday!</u>-No later than next week]
 - Specific target a specific area for improvement.
 - Measurable quantify or at least suggest an indicator of progress.
 - Assignable specify who will do it.
 - Realistic state what results can realistically be achieved, given available resources.
 - Time-related specify when the result(s) can be achieved.
 - Example: Number of probes for monitoring the functionality of ARGO Monitoring Service
- o AOB

Minutes:

•

Actions:

- [Nicolas Liampotis] Sync t51 mailing list with participants info
- [Nicolas Liampotis] Organise Doodle for fixing biweekly task meetings (only for PY1, never on Fridays)
- [Nicolas Liampotis] Add activity about integration with the Step-up AuthN service
- [Jens Jensen] Draft implementation plan for RCauth.eu
- [Nicolas Liampotis] Add EOSC-hub AAI vision/strategy
- [Nicolas Liampotis] Contact Natalia, Paolo about OpenAIRE use cases
- [Pavel] WP6/7 about integration with thematic services